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**************Winners Announced - Poetry Quiz Results************

Congratulations to the following students who took part in the Poetry quiz.
1st place Harvey M 8S  - Gold Strive Award
2nd place Alec G 7S  - Silver Strive Award
3rd place Chelsey T - Bronze Strive Award
4th place Reuben 8R - Strive Expectation Award
Thank you to all those who entered the quiz.

Overdue Library Books Amnesty !!!!

If you have an overdue book please return it to the library to avoid any sanctions.

You have until 19th July to look for them and return them

Accelerated Reader Winners

Congratulations!!
Millionaire Word Club winner
1st Thomas P 8E who read 2,718,874 words,  will receive a £20 book voucher

Runners up  Ella P 8R and Reuben M 8R will both receive a £10 book voucher



Summer Reading Plans?

Are you looking for recommended reads for your summer holiday?
Then take a look at the Hartsdown Academy page on www.lovereading4schools.co.uk/school/12207 the password is
HartsdownAcademy you will find reading lists by year group and genre/ special interest.

https://www.kent.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/libraries

Why don’t you join your local public library? You can borrow books for free.
If you are under 16 you will need your parents/ carer to sign a form and then you can take part in https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
or download the libby app to your mobile device and read books, magazines and journals online for a 21 day borrowing period, all for
free!
Please see the librarian to collect a form for you to take home for your parent/carer to complete.

Library Opening times and information

8:40-9:00 am open with permission from your form tutor
11:00-11:30 am Whole School
12:30-1pm Year 7 and Year 8
1:30-2pm Years 9, 10 and 11
3pm-4:00pm open except for Tuesdays
Sixth form welcome to study and use the library any time during the day according to your study schedule.

Please remember the library is a quiet space for reading or studying and it is a communal space for everyone to enjoy.

Computers are available for private study after school. Please see the librarian for booking details.

No food, drink or mobile phones in the library. Thank you

http://www.lovereading4schools.co.uk/school/12207
https://www.kent.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/libraries
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

